
 

Please join us on March 18 at our first meeting in a new location! 
More information on the other side of this postcard. 

Sherwood Hills Neighborhood Association 

!! PLEASE NOTE CHANGE IN MEETING LOCATION !! 
 

MONDAY, MARCH 18, 2024 

6:30—8:00 p.m. 
Clark County Public Works Operations 
4700 NE 78th Street, Building B-1, Vancouver WA 

ENTRANCE ON NE 78TH ST.-BUILDING/TRAILER IS MARKED “B-1” 

You can also attend virtually, from home! We’ll be on Zoom at   

https://clark-wa-gov.zoom.us/j/85378028541  

Our meetings are open to all, homeowners and renters,  
businesses and employees.  

Thank you to our current Board Members: 
Cliff Richard—Betty Hennessey—Jan and Bill Pinaire—Brad Issler 
Linda Elms - Emergency Prep Coordinator 
Vicki Fitzsimmons - President  
360-607-8965 or email  vicki.fitzsimmons@edwardjones.com  
Bridget McLeman  - Vice-President 

Thank you Bridget for being our email coordinator. To be added to our 
email list, write to bridget.mcleman@gmail.com.  

Our neighborhood boundaries are: 
West: Interstate 5—East: NE 50th Avenue 

North: NE 134th Street—South: NE 104th Street 
 

Neighborhood association newsletters are copied free of charge by the Clark County Neigh-
borhood Outreach Office and Clark County’s Print Shop. The information and views ex-
pressed are solely those of the neighborhood association and not of Clark County Govern-
ment  
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MEETING AGENDA—6:30-8:00 p.m. 
Featured Speakers:   

* Eric Florip, CTRAN— Hwy 99 Vine Project Information 
We’ve invited Sheriff John Horch and Councilor Michelle Belkot 

to provide you with public safety and area updates 
 

We will vote on our Board members. You can view our bylaws 
and information on our county web page at: 

https://www.clark.wa.gov/county-manager/sherwood-hills 

We will have time for introductions, networking and getting to 
know your neighbors. 

 

Neighborhood Spring Clean-Up Day! 
Saturday, March 23 from 10 a.m.—noon.  

Meet in the Chuck’s Produce parking lot to help with trash pick 
up and beautification of the area. We will supply all materials. 
Volunteers will have a sign up sheet. Hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

 

For information on Hwy 99 sidewalk project off of 102nd/104th Street:  
https://clark.wa.gov/public-works/hwy-99-sidewalk  

 What do you want to focus on to improve our area through the 
Neighborhood Association?  In the past we have done Neighborhood 
Clean Ups, Emergency Preparation meetings, Neighborhood Garage 
sale, Summer Picnics…  Let’s get together! 
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